
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 17, 2021 

Transport Facility for School Students 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

In accordance with the Delhi Government’s decision on reopening of the schools, the school 

administration is planning to provide transport facility to the students from January 2022 onwards. 

Keeping the Covid-19 safety protocols in mind, the facility will be administered in a phased manner. 

However, analysing the prerequisites to provide a smooth transport facility, you are requested to 

note that the school will run busses only if a sufficient number of students opt to avail this facility and 

if it is financially viable to run the buses. Number of routes and pick up points will be planned 

accordingly, after the receipt of parental consent. 

We are anticipating a high operational cost and a smaller number of users, hence it is important to 

note that the transport fee may be around Rs.5000-6000/- per month, for the period from January- 

March 2022. In case more students avail the facility, the fee may reduce in future. 

A google form is being shared to seek your consent for use of bus facility by your ward. Kindly fill 

and submit the same by 30 November 2021, before 7 pm. (Click here to fill the form) 

A timely response from your end will be appreciated.  

 

 

LV Sehgal 

Principal  

 

https://forms.gle/LkhXwDKBhih9XkFF9

